
Members of the Senate Transportation Committee, 

 

Having two grandfather who served in WWI, and several family members including an uncle 

and my father, and especially my Uncle Raymond Corlew, who gave his life for this great 

country while serving in WWII. I wholeheartedly support the renaming a portion of Rt. 84, in 

Ashtabula County, in honor of WWII veterans. 

 

Kevin Corlew 

 


